
Costumes  
 

Hickory Hills Park District 

To: All Dancers    From: Ms. Tammy 

Date: 10/29/2024 

Re: Costume Measuring & Preview Day 

This year the Costume Measuring/Preview Day will be Wednesday, November 13. All 
students must attend this day, with a parent, to be measured for their recital costumes. On 
this day you will get to see a picture of the costume and your child will have their 
measurements taken and try on a measuring leotard.  

Ms. Tammy is looking for volunteers to help out. Please let her know if you can volunteer 
your time. 

Please arrive based on the times below: 

Monday Students: 4:30 – 5:00 p.m. 

Tuesday Students: 5:00 – 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday Students: 5:30 – 6:00 p.m. 

Thursday Students: 6:00 – 6:15 p.m. 

Friday Students: 6:15 – 6:45 p.m. 

Saturday Students: 6:45 – 7:15 p.m. 

These times are suggested, however, if you cannot make your time you can come at an 
earlier or later time slot. If you attend on multiple days, you can choose either time slot. If 
you cannot make this day, please contact Ms. Tammy on a time for a makeup day. 

Payments are highly recommended at this time. We accept cash, check, or credit card.  

Any costume order not placed by December 1 will be charged an additional $10 for the 
first costume, and $5 for each additional costume.  

Any costume order not placed and paid for by January 8 will be charged an additional 
$10 for the first costume, and $5 for each additional costume, and rush shipping fees. 

   We prefer a check on this day. If you want to make the process quicker for costume fitting         
day, please bring a checkbook and write the check out to “Hickory Hills Park District.” After 
you have written the check, return the check and the form to the front desk.  

If you have any questions, please contact Tammy 708-598-1233 or 
tmuth@hhparkdistrict.org  

mailto:tmuth@hhparkdistrict.org

